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PHARMACEUTICAL DIVIStoN EAST HANOVER, N. J. 07936

RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT --

TELEPHONES
201 388 - 1000
212 349-1212

TWX: 710 - 986 - 8208
TELEX: 13 8352

December 4, 1979

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I, 631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. R. McClintock
Chief Materials Radiological Protection Section

Re: Report of loss of licensed material .

License No. 29-08978-02
Expiration date 7/31/84

Dear Mr. McClintock:

This is to confirm what was stated by phone that the
package containing 21 m Ci of a non hazardous solid drug
substance (46-790 3 ) rc ported to you on November 1, 1979 asH
lost has been found and returned in tact to us.

Sincerely,
- ,

p, . #.

John G. Heider
Radiation Protection Officer
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CC: Dr. R. Griffith
Dr. J. Trapold
Dr. H. Schwarz
Mr. K. Talbot
Mr. R. Trumbower
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